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23rd October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

RE: Y11 Revision sessions during the half term break. 

At Bournville school we are dedicated to our student’s bright futures 100%, 100% of the time. Which is why 

we have now introduced revision sessions during the half term break to help boost attainment and 

progress. During these sessions we aim to improve all our students academically, regardless of their starting 

points and current attainment. The revision lessons will take place on the 1st and 2nd of November 09:00-

12:00, this is to help support our Y11 students heading into their mock exams, as we have built fantastic 

momentum with the after-school revision lessons that started in September with the attendance increasing 

every week, and we would like to continue in that capacity during the holidays. 

Please ensure if you would like your son/daughter to attend the after-school revision lessons that they are 

at school for 09:00am, as punctuality is key for the fluidity and to maximise the learning during this time. The 

revision lessons will take place in classroom E3 and we will also open classroom E5 depending on the 

numbers we get. There will be breaks integrated into the revision sessions and some snacks and 

refreshments provided during the breaks.  

Students are permitted to wear their own clothes, but they need to have their privilege pass with them, 

stationary (pen and highlighter as a minimum), and their school planner. This is not only for identification 

purposes but also to reinforce the fact that we are all here to study first and foremost and while it is fantastic 

so many young people will make the mature decision to come into school during the holidays, these 

sessions are designed to accelerate progress and ultimately increase attainment levels for all present.  

Daily registers for both the 1st and 2nd of November will be taken, so we can keep track of attendance and 

to also celebrate the students making excellent decisions for their futures. It is imperative if a student needs 

to leave site for any emergency reasons, they inform teachers first, so we can track this. I will meet students 

at the Griffins Brook Lane gate as normal at 08:50 am and will lock the gate at 09:05 am, so I must stress it 

is essential students arrive punctually to avoid disappointment. I look forward to studying with you all in 

preparation for the GCSE mock exams, the entire Bournville team are very excited at the prospect of this 

learning opportunity for our students. 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881, or 

email r.mullings@bournville.fmat.co.uk.  

I would like to thank all parents/carers for your consistent support it is very much appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr R. Mullings 

Vice Principal 
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